RONALD McDONALD HOUSE OF CENTRAL & NORTHERN NEW JERSEY



www.rmh-cnj.org

3oard of Trustees Officers

Aichael Knecht

Chair

ames J. Decker

√ice-Chair

Susan Dulczak Second Vice-Chair

3rian Wallace

Treasurer

essica Mato

Secretary

3oard Members

Jonna Belbey

Oonald Chin rank DiSanzo

Hank Disalizo

Vicole Downs, Esq.

David Fasanella

Christopher Haines, DO

Brandon C. Kaletkowski Eric Lasky

Colleen Matuszewski

Vancy Mazza

Varren Moore

Michael Norris

3arry Shapiro

David Singelyn

oseph Tuzzio, Jr.

Alan Weller, M.D.

Ed Wilkinson

30 WIKIIISOII

Chair Emeriti

⁷rank Fischer, Esq.

Christopher Labrecque

Arleen Mageary

dary Ann Martin

Angelo Massaro, Jr.

Vlexis Tucci, Esq.

oan Wills

Executive Director Susan Collin

June 1, 2017

Karen Brunner, Riker Danzig Scherer, et al.

New Jersey Law Librarians Association

Headquarters Plaza

1 Speedwell Avenue,

Morristown, NJ 07962

Dear New Jersey Law Librarians Association,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees and staff of the Ronald McDonald House of Central & Northern New Jersey, I would like to take this opportunity to formally thank you for your generous donation of paper towels, plates, utensils, snack packs, tuna, gift cards and checks on May 16th, 2017. Your willingness to support our mission will greatly affect the physical, emotional and mental well-being of our families.

When a child becomes seriously ill, nothing else takes precedence. Life suddenly revolves around ensuring that your child has access to the best medical care possible. When treatment takes place far from home, managing the related details and costs can be overwhelming. Your generosity enables us to be a permanent source of strength, hope and comfort for families while their child is receiving medical treatment.

Thank you for supporting our mission and enabling us, through your generosity, to serve our families.

Sincerely,

Lindsey Williams, LSW Assistant House Manager

Lindsy Williams

Please consider this letter official receipt of your tax-deductible contribution on May 16, 2017. No goods or services were provided to you in consideration of this gift. Our federal tax identification number is 222-715-544. This organization is a 501c (3) tax exempt organization, IRS

Administrative Offices/Long Branch House: 131 Bath Ave, Long Branch, NJ 07740 P: 732-222-8755 F: 732-222-9363

Section 170(b) (2) (iii) for both federal and state tax purposes.